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Documentation
Records, policies and procedures that are required for the efficient and safe management of the provision, and to promote the welfare, care and learning of children are maintained. Records about individual children are shared with the child's parent.

Records relating to individual children are retained for a reasonable period of time after the children have left the provision; these are kept off site and away from current records.

The records are always available for the inspection by early years childcare inspector.

Notification of changes

The early years childcare inspector is informed of the following at the earliest opportunity:

· any changes in management/suitable person.

· any significant changes to the premises.

· allegations of abuse by a member of staff or volunteer, or any abuse, which is alleged to have taken place on the premises.

· any other significant events.
